

Monday, September 14, 2009 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Age Group and Senior Committee(s) Meeting

Brookfield City Hall

Minutes

- 1) Reviewed and approved minutes of [May 27 meeting](#).
Overview of agenda for 9/14/2009

- 2) Review 09 Summer State Championships

Silver [State](#)

- 2 sites or 1, assign teams or not, Steve Keller suggested move to regional format, format problems
- group decides
 1. two sites
 2. scy - if scy site not available then entertain the idea of lcm
 3. not assigned or open teams
 4. format & philosophy - keep it the way it is, format - offer it up the way it was run this year, maybe move the 500 to another session - WEST will take a look at the format.
 5. awards at the meet - add high point for Srs

[12 & Under](#)

- meet was solid, liked the theme, well done - take a look at shortening the Sunday session and adding to Saturday for summer meet?

[13 & Over](#)

- mile trouble - timeline - full four day mimic the Speedo meet info, look at inserting the sprint relays and one should go on day 4 (these are swum to completion prelim)
George Geanon reports from officials - see copy of notes - recommend that George speaks at next LSC meeting

- 3) Review 09 Summer Zone Championships

- 10 & Under session needs to get taken care of - slow down - from lsc and officials side at convention
- open water was rough / poorly run
- keep the recruiting early idea, camp idea - was a little long
- get the coaching staff selected earlier and together by the camp in April
- LSC needs to purchase a copy of Team Manager - for entry
- because of the likely Kenosha site, relay policy codified by Zone coaches by April
-
- Consider WI Swim, Inc. supporting a bid for 2010
 - Luke speaks about BST putting in a bid for the 2010 Zone Champs

WI Swim will support - Drew will compose a note

4) Review, edit and publish 2010 SCY LSC Champ Meets by October

- event order and team manager event files on the WI site by November

Regional Meets [Waukesha](#) [Fond du Lac](#) [Middleton](#) [Homestead](#)

2009 Alignment / [Assignments](#)

- format - keep the same
- check to make sure the events are standardized and event limits and per day are same across, Brent will standardize registration language allowing deck regs at the meets - communicate with Admin Chair and copy hosts
- Luke check up on alignments, ask Carol Graham for new and lost teams

12 [& Under Meet](#)

- time standards - keep the same event order
- Drew will propose some new language regarding proof of time and timing of payment

13 [& Over Meet](#)

- 13 & O meet info in about two weeks to be reviewed by George and Drew
- sprint relays to completion
- time standards the same
- event order change - miles to front and flip flop with the 1000

5) Items for Convention

- Drew talks about how the zone meets will be conducted - 2 14 & U and 1 sr meet that will be team-based rather than an LSC based team
- change in zone formats communicated to the LSC

6) 12 & U / 13 & O Time Standards

- keep the same for now

7) How to award LSC Championship Meets - Online voting?

Possible [form](#) (would need explanation of the meets, venues, club offerings on WI web)

- copy from Dave Westfahl's meet bid form - looks good - with changes as noted
- discussion includes mandatory meetings, online voting, site selection committee, keep it the same

8) Unfinished/New Business

NEXT MEETING: TBD